
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: Public Comments for Case: 2023-00256 - Song Sparrow Solar LLC
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 10:03:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00256
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Song Sparrow Solar LLC. Your comments in the
above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00256, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00256
(ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

From: KY Public Service Commission Public Comments <psc.comment@ky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:43 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comments for Case: 2023-00256 - Song Sparrow Solar LLC
 
Public Comments for Case 2023-00256 submitted by on Tuesday, January 23, 2024
at 10:42 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Shawn Ross 
Address: 412 Antioch Church Rd 
City: Barlow 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 42024 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Comments: I am a farmer in Ballard county and also live in the area where the proposed site is for
this solar farm. We are opposed to any solar farm in our county. My son Clint Ross purchased a new
home at 3526 Gage Road and closed on the loan on January 13 2023. Exactly two weeks later we
found out there is going to be this Song Sparrow solar farm directly behind his new home.
Apparently some people did not receive a notice of a public meeting. We later did receive a letter
dated April 23 2023 stating Song Sparrow would be submitting its application to you the siting board
for certificate of construction. Then we found out just recently another solar company Bright Night
has leased farm land across the road from the house for another solar farm. We are drowning in a
solar invasion in Ballard county. I would also like to mention that one of the two members on our
local siting board has his farm leased to a solar company for a solar farm. Is this not a conflict of
interest? I think I heard someone say in the hearing today that a bald eagles nest could not be within
two miles of a solar farm. I can show you several of them in or near these proposed solar farms.
Thank you for listening to my concerns. 
--------------------------------------------------------




